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National Take Back Initiative 

 

On Saturday, April 30 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., DEA and partner organizations will 

set up sites in communities around the country where the public can bring unused, 

unwanted or expired prescription drugs for safe disposal, no questions asked and at no 

cost to them. 

 

The Los Banos Police Department is proud to take part in this National event and has 

been selected as a prescription drug drop off site.  A drop off site will be located at the 

Los Banos Police Department where members of the community can anonymously 

dispose of their medication. 

 

“This gives the public an opportunity to dispose of their old medication safely.  

Nationally, this was a huge success back in September when the first event took place.” 

 

-Ray Reyna Jr., Administrative Commander 

 

Anyone wishing to learn more about this event can visit the United States Department of 

Justice web site at http://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/drug_disposal/takeback/index.html 
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